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1195/TMA                 March 18, 2020 

Members of the Association 

 

    Reference:  Issuance of Electronic Business Invitation Letters (E-BIL) 

                      by NADRA 

Dear Sir,  

With reference to the captioned subject, we please to inform you that NADRA has started 
Electronic Business Invitation Letters (E-BIL) and restricted all Associations / Chamber to 
verify only E-BIL. 
 
In the light of the above, we would request you to please log on https://ebil.nadra.gov.pk 
through Google Chrome and file your visa application on the portal and request TMA for 
verification. After the verification of the Association, NADRA will issue Electronic Business 
Invitation Letters (E-BIL) for your buyers as well as for you when you will travel abroad. 
 
Please note that processing fee of Electronic Business Invitation Letters (E-BIL) (Visa 
Recommendation letter) of the Association will be paid in advance and you have to scan 
and attached the same on the portal of (E-BIL) as proof.  
 
Thanks & Regards 

M. Muzzammil Husain  
  Secretary General  
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